
This course consists of the required classroom instruction hours, state-approved written test, and behind the wheel instruction.  
You will also receive a 1/2 credit towards graduation upon successful completion of the course.

Students must be 15 years old by June 15th & enrolled in a Livingston Parish Public School in order to sign up.

Students must obtain a TEMPORARY INSTRUCTION PERMIT from the DMV before the classroom session begins.

Students are required to attend all classes: absences or tardiness could constitute no credit without refund.  Students need to bring a one subject notebook,
pen/pencil and highlighter.  Each student will be provided with one DMV manual.  ALL PAPERWORK WILL BE GIVEN OUT ON THE FIRST DAY OF

CLASS.  Get your Temporary Instruction Permit from the OMV BEFORE class starts.

Driving times will be assigned during the classroom session.  Driving will be completed between May and the first or second week of July.  We will try to
accommodate the student’s needs, but remember there is limited seating in a car and all students cannot drive at the same time.  Be sure your summer

schedule accommodates Driver’s Ed.  Please remember classroom hours are mandated by State law and cannot be missed. 

 THE STUDENT MUST BE 15 YEARS OLD IN ORDER TO DRIVE THE VEHICLE.

DATES: APRIL 14 - 16 (8AM - 4PM) & APRIL 17 (8AM - 2PM)
MONDAY - THURSDAY THE WEEK OF SPRING BREAK

YOU MUST ATTEND EVERY DAY! 

CLASS WILL BE HELD IN THE SOUTH CAMPUS CAFETERIA (THE OLD DSFH CAFETERIA).
MEET IN THE COMMONS AREA NEAR THE SOUTH CAMPUS CAFETERIA BEFORE CLASS ON THE FIRST DAY

THERE WILL BE A MANDATORY PARENT/GUARDIAN MEETING ON 
MONDAY, APRIL 14TH @4PM IN THE SOUTH CAMPUS CAFETERIA.

THE INSTRUCTORS WILL NOT CONTACT YOU BEFORE CLASS STARTS.  IF YOU ARE ABLE TO PAY FOR THE CLASS ONLINE,
THEN YOU ARE IN, AND SHOULD REPORT TO CLASS ON THE FIRST DAY.

COST: $400 

DENHAM SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL
 DRIVERS EDUCATION CLASS - SPRING 2025

ALL REQUIRED FEES MUST BE PAID IN ORDER TO PURCHASE DRIVERS ED! WE
SUGGEST LOGGING INTO SCO AND VERIFYING THAT YOU HAVE NO

OUTSTANDING FEES.IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT
COACH NEAL (JOSH.NEAL@LPSB.ORG) OR COACH COVINGTON (MITCHELL.COVINGTON@LPSB.ORG)

USE THE QR CODE ON THE LEFT OR GO TO WEBSITE BELOW TO PAY 
HTTPS://LPPS.SCHOOLCASHONLINE.COM/FEE/DETAILS/35729/368/FALSE/TRUE

 THE LINK TO PAY WILL OPEN ON THE MORNING OF MARCH 22ND.
IT IS LISTED AS “DRIVERS ED APRIL 14-18TH”

THERE ARE ONLY 80 SPOTS AVAILABLE!


